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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Mr. President,
The Islamic Republic of Iran would like to welcome the delegation of Zimbabwe to this UPR session.

Iran expresses its deep concern the unilateral illegal economic sanctions against Zimbabwe remain in place. These sanctions have had a negative impact on the enjoyment of socio-economic rights people of Zimbabwe in particular during the Pandemic.
Iran commends efforts done by the Government of Zimbabwe to protect the rights of persons with disabilities by developing relevant legislative and administrative measures; 
  Iran offers following recommendation to Zimbabwe:
1. To continue its efforts to counter unilateral coercive measures in order to eliminate the negative effects of these unlawful measures on human rights of  people of Zimbabwe; 

2.  To continue its efforts to improve the access to health care services for all its people and strengthen the Government’s response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
Iran wishes Zimbabwe a successful review.

I thank you, Mr. President
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